Southern Lehigh School District K-12 Building Update February 9, 2015

Hopewell Elementary

- 1/7 PTA meeting Working on planning our spring festival and selection of new PTA officers.
- 1/12 Physical Education teachers organized *JumpRope for Heart* activities in the gym. This is a parent involvement activity where parents are invited into their child's PE class and are asked to jump rope or assist in jumping stations.
- Children have been learning about heart health during health classes. Donations are collected by students and turned over to the American Heart Association.
- 1/15 End of 2nd Quarter
- 1/23 K-3 report cards are distributed.
- 1/30 School Spirit Day Students are invited to wear their favorite sports attire.
 Hopewell will celebrate a school-wide CARES reward and play school-wide BINGO.
- 1/15 HW CARES will be focusing on Perseverance with students.

Liberty Bell Elementary

- 1/23 2nd QTR Report Cards sent home
- 1/30 Liberty Bell will invite parents and family members in for the 2nd quarter *Pride of Liberty Bell Celebration* in support of the school-wide positive behavior system.
- 2/4 –100th day of school celebrated as students participated in different educational activities relating to the number 100.

Lower Milford Elementary

- Mid-year data team meetings are being held and teams are analyzing data to determine if intervention groups need to be revised.
- Report Cards were distributed on January 23rd
- 2/4 Students celebrated the 100th day of school. Check out the *Laconian* for some fun pictures of the events.

Middle School

- 1/13-1/21 Mid-term Exams
- 1/27 Coat collection at Inside Scoop
- 1/29 Parents Assembly at MS (7PM-Ryan's Story)
- 1/30 Student Assembly (Ryan's Story)
- 1/30 Report cards distributed
- 2/3 PTG meeting
- 2/5 8th grade course selection with HS Guidance Dept.
- 2/5 New activities begin

- 2/9 MS Radio In-house begins
- 2/12 Faculty meeting
- 2/25 8th grade group photo

High School

- Keystone Exams were given over 6 days the last two weeks to those students who needed to retest in Algebra I, Biology and Literature.
- Students are finishing up final exams in semester courses this week as the second marking period comes to a close.
- The 2015-2016 course selection process is set to begin on January 26 and a Connect Ed message was sent to parents making them aware of the dates and where to find the Program of Studies book online. Students will receive a hard copy of the book when they meet with their counselors but the online version will give parents time to preview the book if they wish to do so.
- Spartan Period selections are complete and began on Wednesday, February 4.